
Share Our 
Space

This is an initiative of the NSW Government.

Your school is a vital part of our 

community, and we want you to use it. 

During the school holidays participating 

public schools across NSW will open 

their play areas for your enjoyment, from 

8am-5pm Mon 8 to Fri 19 July.

For more details and to find your 

nearest participating school visit 

schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au


